
School Council Meeting 11th Feb 22 

Attending: IP, Coa, Rory, Maizie, Charlie, Milly, Molly, Hugo, Harriet, Neve, Louis, 

Ben, Billy and Lauren advising 

Agenda/Minutes 

 

1) Toys on the playground – how is it going? The children gave positive reports. 

They have given reminders in assemblies about using their school values when 

playing with the toys. 

2) Picnic benches for the playground – The children discussed different fund 

raising ideas. Lauren commented that we haven’t done a fundraiser this half 

term and we could do a Mufti next Friday (last Friday of the half term) as a 

fund raiser. This was agreed immediately and she went to the office to get 

it put on today’s newsletter. Maizie suggested a jar fund raiser and it was 

agreed we could do this next half term if the Covid restrictions were 

relaxed. Other suggestions were: Rory – a sponsored run; Neve – a bring and 

buy; everyone – a summer fair. It was also agreed that we should raise 

money at Sports Day for benches. 

3) Positive Play Promoters – Mrs Norton to provide training next week. 

4) Book swap – We are going to do this as part of World Book Day. 

5) Suggestion Box: There were a few suggestions to pass onto Mrs Cunningham 

about PSHE. The school council are going to feedback on Monday to the 

school about sensible suggestions 

Any Issues raised:  Shelter Box – IP.The idea is that we riase money for shelter 

box and encourage the wider community to do the same. We can do a display for 

the Rame centre window and ask Millbrook School if they are interested in being 

involved 

Health and Safety + Safeguarding Concerns including Online-Safety: None 

Date of next meeting: March 22 

 


